
Holiday concert

Grade 1s Donating!

Orders are due
TOMORROW  

December 12th.



The grade one classes are continuing to collect 
donations of new stuffies/toys/board games for our 
“Stuffies/Toys/Board Games for Sick Kids” drive. We 
have a very big box to fill and want to cheer up as many 
kids as we can who have illnesses at the hospital this 
holiday season. We have received many already, thank 
you so much! 
Please send in a new stuffy, toy and board game no 
later than tomorrow. Donations will be delivered on 
Wed. Dec. 13th. Thank you for your support in advance! 

Please note that our 

Christmas concert will be on 

December 14th. The k-2 
students will be performing at 

9am and the 3-5 students will 

perform at 11am.

I can’t wait to see your child 

with their big smile and in 

your fancy clothes

Mme Leclerc Grade 1FI

BOKS will be
cancelled Thursday 
morning to set up for 

the concert 



December 14th

• BOKS CANCELLED!
• Please note that our 

Christmas concert will be 

on December 14th. The k-2 

students will be performing 

at 9am and the 3-5 

students will perform at 

11am.

December 22nd • Early dismissal for students 

11am 

SUMMARY OF IMPORTANT DATES



Literacy

Vocabulary / 
Sentence 
structures

Que fais-tu le matin? What do you do in the 

morning?

Que fait-tu le soir? What do you do in the evening?

Que fais-tu à l’école? What do you do at school?

Sound of the 
week

J and G doux.

G doux or soft G makes a jjj sound. 

Sight words aime, avec, joue, jouer, ma, me

BOOK

Math

Numeracy

This week, we will be reviewing how to show 

numbers to 20 by making equal groups using 

materials and pictures. This is a challenging 

concept for many students. When we use equal 

groups (the same amount in each group!), we 

have some “left over”. We call these “singles –

UNITÉ”. For example: to show 17 using equal 

groups, we might show 5 groups of 3 and have 2 

“unité/left over”. We say: 17 is 3 groups of 5 with 2 

single. Continue using small objects at home 

(cheerios, buttons, Q-tips, chocolate chips) to 

practice showing numbers to 20 (and beyond for a 

challenge!). As always, continue to work at home 

on number recognition, proper formation of 

numerals, and counting forward and backwards 

from various numbers to 30 (we working our way to 

50 by next report). 



Happy week 

I hope your holiday 

season is filled with 

laughter and smiles

Mme Natalie Leclerc



vais va au

tu dans chez

vais va au

tu dans chez

joue jouer


